
Whitehouse School Welcomes Our New Families!

You are cordially invited to attend New Family Orientation:

Who? Grades 1-3 New Students & Parents

When? Wednesday, September 4, 2024

What time? 12:30p.m. - 1:00p.m.

Where? Whitehouse School Cafetorium

The purpose of this event is to help you and your family become familiar with the school,

meet other families, and answer various questions.

You will have the opportunity to visit the classroom and meet your child’s teacher

immediately afterward during Open House (1:00p.m. to 2:00p.m.).

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact

me at school. It is my pleasure to welcome you and your family to Whitehouse School!

Warmly,

Dr. Ann T. DeRosa


